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Independence Day: Staff Shuttle
Schedule


Staff Shuttle Information for July 5th, 2021
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Many of the free staff shuttles will continue to run on Monday, July 5th.

Independence Day is coming up!


Due to decreased demand, some public transit and shuttles will have reduced
or no service on Monday, July 5th, 2021.


The majority of staff shuttles serving the hospital will continue to run regular
service.


For details about shuttle schedules on Independence Day (observed), please
click the link below.

Hoover Pavilion South Lot
Improvements in Progress


Please refer to posted signs for weekend lot closures

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/july4-shuttles
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The Hoover Pavilion South Lot (L-1) is being repaved and restriped

'A' & 'C' permit parkers: get ready for a new and improved parking experience
at Hoover Pavilion South Lot (L-1)!


Stanford University is working on improvements to this lot, including fixing
potholes and repainting stripes.


Parking in Hoover Pavilion South Lot (L-1) or the surrounding area?


Take a convenient, free shuttle between the Hoover area and the main hospital
campus, anytime!

Hospital Direct (HD) Line

 

Medical Center (MC) Line

 

Evening Parking Shuttle (EPS)

For more information about free staff shuttles, click the link below.

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/HD-Line
https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/MC-Line
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/EPS-Flyer
https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Shuttles/
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Silicon Valley Bike Coalition Free
Memberships


A limited number of free memberships are available to Stanford Medicine staff

A Stanford Medicine employee biking to Lucile Packard Children's Hospital

As a sponsor for 2021 Bike to Wherever Day, Stanford Medicine Transportation
Services has a limited number of memberships to the Silicon Valley Bike
Coalition (SVBC) to give out to staff.


Members of SVBC can receive:

Discounts at local bike stores
An outlet at SVBC general meetings to share their ideas and concerns
with many knowledgeable cyclists in the Silicon Valley
The opportunity to turn beliefs into action, fight pollution, and make the
Bay Area a better place
Access to information about bicycle-related issues facing San Mateo and
Santa Clara County residents and employees

For more information about Silicon Valley Bike Coalition membership, please
click here.


If you are interested, please fill out the form by clicking the link below. The first
15 employees to sign up will receive a free membership.

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

https://bikesiliconvalley.org/member-discounts/
https://bikesiliconvalley.org/join/
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/b96c20365c4d4954a692c28d0511ee98


7/29/2021 Hospital Transportation Newsletter - June 30th, 2021

https://mailchi.mp/1daa812b4274/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-june-9-6196745?e=[UNIQID] 5/5

Tired of Paying for Parking at the Main Campus?

Try the SRI Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle!


 
The SRI Park & Ride Lot is conveniently located in Menlo Park, and provides
FREE parking and transportation for staff at the main hospital campus. Enjoy
easy, free parking and a quick shuttle ride that connects directly to Hoover
Pavilion, Lucile Packard Children's Hospital, Blake Wilbur, and 500 Pasteur!

 
For more information, view the flyer here.

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any
questions. Visit the Hospital Transportation Services website, or reach

out via email or phone. The Hospital Transportation Operations
Center phone line is operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services

https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/


TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org

650.736.8000
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